



## Headteacher Mrs. Anita Makey BA (Hons) PGCE

**Deputy Headteacher** Mr. Ed Ming BA (Hons)

Compassion, Joy, Perseverance, Respect

4<sup>th</sup> September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

## Coxheath Library Visits 2024 - 2025

This year we want to again offer all Hunton CEP School children the opportunity to visit Coxheath Library and borrow a book of their choice. If you haven't already done so, please follow this link to join the library – it is free.

In order to make this a free event we are asking parents to either transport their children themselves, or arrange lifts with other parents. Participating children can be collected from school at 1.30pm and taken directly to the library, where they will meet with their teacher and the librarian for a few fun activities. We expect the visit to finish no later than 2.45pm to allow enough time to collect siblings if necessary, alternatively children are welcome to go directly home at that time.

The following dates have been secured with the library but are subject to change, in which case we will notify the affected year group:

Year 1 group - 16<sup>th</sup> May 2025 Year 4 group - 13<sup>th</sup> March 2025

Year 2 group - 24<sup>th</sup> April 2025 Year 5 group - 28<sup>th</sup> November 2024

Year 3 group - 18th October 2024 Year R & 6 group - 6th February 2025

We hope that all children will be able to take advantage of this opportunity as we encourage a life-long love of reading.

Please remember to give them their library card in case there are any books they would like to borrow.

Kind Regards,

Mrs Makey Headteacher









